
 
Sir Edward Youde Memorial Prizes 2022-23 

 
 
The 36th Awards Presentation ceremony of the Sir Edward Youde Memorial Fund was held in the 
afternoon of Sunday, 19 March 2023 at the Concert Hall of the Hong Kong City Hall. 
 
Our students 6C Hung Siu Man and 6K So Tsz Ying received the Sir Edward Youde Memorial Prizes 
in school year 2022-23.  The prizes aim to encourage senior secondary school students in Hong 
Kong in attaining a high standard of learning abilities and developing leadership qualities. 
 
We take this opportunity to congratulate them. 
 

    
 

    


